
Commentary/Op-Ed - August 2007

Libraries, An Invaluable 
Resource for Immigrants

In this op-ed for El Diario/La Prensa, CUF Director Jonathan 

Bowles argues that the restoration of six day a week service at 

the city's public libraries is a huge victory for immigrants, 

children, seniors and working adults.

by Jonathan Bowles

Click here to read the op-ed (PDF).
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